
 

 

My Soul Longs  
for Yahweh 

Psalm 84 

 
 

We are delighted that you are here to worship with us today. Miss a ser-
vice, want to watch a sermon again? Our services are also broadcast live 

on our YouTube Channel (Sibley First Reformed Church).  

 
 
 
 
 
 

10:00 am Combined Summer Worship  
 

Music: Karissa Hulstein 
Welcome 

Announcements 
Call to Worship 

Hymn: “America the Beautiful” #600 
Praise Song: “At Your name” phil wickham 

Congregational Prayer 
Praise Song: “Exalted” chris tomlin 

Scripture: Psalm 84 
Message: “My Soul Longs for Yahweh” 

Hymn: “Sun of My Soul” #107 
Benediction 

Closing: “America” #602 vs 1 & 4 
 

 

JULY 4, 2021 



 

 

Sunday, July 4: 
• 9:15 am Coffee Fellowship Time 

• 10:00 am Summer Combined Worship This morning we welcome Pastor  
Kristen Brouwer to the pulpit as she shares her topic “My Soul Longs for Yah-
weh.” 

Monday, July 5: 
• The Church offices will be closed. 
Tuesday, July 6: 
• 8am -2pm The Secretary’s office will be open 
• 8:30am Quilting Chicks will meet 
Sunday, July 11: 
• 9:15 am Coffee Fellowship Time 

• 10:00 am Summer Combined Worship This morning we welcome Josh Lucas 
back to the pulpit as he shares his topic “The Good News that was Preached 
to You.” 

 
 

July 13:  6:00pm Elder Deacon Meetings 
 7:00 pm Full Consistory will meet 
July 19: 9:30am Faith Bible Study will meet 
 3:00pm Patience Bible Study will meet 
July 21: 2:00pm Nursing Home Services 
July 25: Communion Sunday 
July 29-August 1: Men/Boys annual Fishing Trip 

 
 

The Congregational Care Team is in the 
early planning stages to create a new pic-
torial directory for our church.  We are not 
planning to use a professional photogra-
pher this year.  We are asking each family 
to submit a good photo of your family.  If 

you do not have a good photo or do not have the ability to get a photo taken, 
please contact LaDonn Hartzell and she will find a time that works for your fam-
ily and take one for you.  Photos will be submitted via email to LaDonn: 
lhartz124@gmail.com. If you do not have access to email, please drop off your 
photo at the church office and we can scan it in for you. Along with your photo, 
please include all family names, phone numbers and address that you would 
like published in the directory.  DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING PHOTOS IS OCTO-
BER 15, 2021.  The church office will be printing the directory and hopes to 
have them ready for distribution by January 2022.  
 
FRC PARTNERS!! The Congregational Care Team is inviting congregation mem-
bers to join us in a “Partnering Program” to encourage our college stu-
dents.  Plan to send cards, letters, care packages, emails, text messages of en-
couragement during crucial times of the school year or just any day to perk 
them up & encourage them!!  Any congregation members interested in a 
“partnership” with a college student once the next school year begins—please 
contact Lois Van Diepen. 

mailto:lhartz124@gmail.com


 

 

 

Sibley McCallum Museum: 
SUMMER SUNDAY SERIES: All About Trains! 
• July 18 & 25, 2-3pm: Importance of Sibley's Two Railroad Lines    
• August 8 & 22, 2-3pm: Life in a Boxcar  
Presentations are a fundraiser for the FARM SHED Project, freewill offer-
ing.  Lemonade and treats served following the presentations.  MUSEUM 
OPEN HOURS: Tuesdays and Thursdays 2:00-4:00pm, Sundays 1:30-4:30pm.  

 
 
Now is the time to start thinking about your Opera-
tion Christmas Child Boxes!! School supplies make 
great box fillers and are on sale now in many stores. 

 

 
 
FRC, along with other area churches, will be spon-
soring a booth in the commercial building during 
the Osceola County Fair. We are looking for 2-3 peo-
ple to take 2 1/2 hour shifts on Saturday from 11-
1:30 or 1:30-4 to sit at the booth and greet visitors. 
There will also be a short cleanup/teardown of the 
booth after 4pm on Saturday.  We are also looking 

for a few people to help set up the booth on Thursday between 9am-12noon. 
Please see the Information Center to signup to volunteer. 

The Bountiful Blessings Table is Back. 
Gardeners, Bakers, Crafters… 

your items are needed.  
As usual, all the money collected from  

the table will be donated to a local  
food charity in Sibley.  

 
 

 

Scripture: Psalm 84 
Message: “My Soul Longs for Yahweh” 



 

 

If you have a pastoral need, please contact Harold Ernst (461-1361) 
or your District Elder or Deacon. You may also contact the church 
office  (754-2783) or Jamie’s cell (260-7246) if you would like a pray-
er chain started.  Remember, we cannot print your name unless you 
have granted FRC permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would 
like included, please contact the office.  
Pray For: 
• Those in assisted living: Richard Kruger, Larry and Alfreda Verdoorn,  

Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  
• Our nursing home residents: Margaret Calsbeek, Marlys Brink, and  

Harold Schram. 
• Our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, 

Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es 
Pray For: 
• All those who have had recent illnesses and/or surgeries. 

• Our Pastoral Search Team as they continue the search process. 

• Donna Sterler who is continuing to recover in the hospital. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you to everyone for the cards, phone calls, text, and prayers after my 
surgery.  

~~Janice Heikes  
 
 

Please make the following change to your church phone directories: 
Paige Hurlburt, 1205 Victoria Street, Apt 300, Fairmont, MN 56031 

 
 

 This Week: July 4 Next Week: July 11 

Nursery: Open but unstaffed Open but unstaffed 

Greeters: E:     Gretchen Bartelson 
C:     Clayton and Jodi Wagenaar 
W:    Josh and Hannah Lucas 

E:     Larry and Rhonda Riebeling 
C:     Pam Kruger 
W:    Chris and Teresa Hurlburt 

Library: Jan Henrichs Jamie Hulstein 

Coffee: Ger and Barb Van Diepen Keith and Janelle Van Drunen 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon & Thurs.  8am –2 pm 

Office is closed on Tues, Wed & Fri 
 

***All bulletin announcements are due in 
the church office by Wednesday noon. Bulle-

tins are printed on Thursday morning.*** 

 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com M-F 9:30-2 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Offerings taken on June 27, 2021: General Fund-$2925; Benevolent Fund-
$125; Building Fund-$0; The Banquet-$50; MS Remnant Ark Trip-$1000.  
Special offering for June is The Banquet 
Special Offering for July is OCMA Back-to-School backpack Program 
Attendance last week: 10am-152. 

Faith In Action for July:  
Bright Beginnings Supplies 

*Buttons, *Stickers (Esp. Holliday ones), *Q-tips, *Cotton Balls, 
*Sequins, *Coffee Filters, *Tissue paper of all colors, *Popsicle 
sticks (regular and jumbo), *Playdough Tools, *Crayola Washable 
Markers, *Crayola Crayons, *Pony Beads, *Foam Shape Stickers, 

*Card Stock (Colored and White), *Feathers, *Ribbon, *Yarn, 
*Sidewalk chalk 


